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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers with a child in Year 3/4 
 
Trip to Wollaton Hall 
 
On Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th October 2023, the Year 3/4 children will be visiting Wollaton Hall. 
Our topic after half term will be Tudors. The specifically tailored workshops at Wollaton Hall will give the 
children the opportunity to find out about how people lived in Tudor times including what they ate and 
used to wear. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn outside of the normal school 
environment. 
 
The trip will take place for the classes as follows:  
 
Wednesday 18th October 2023: Herons, Puffins and Robins 
Thursday 19th October 2023:  Nightingales and Wrens 
 
We will need to leave school promptly so please can all children arrive at school at 8.50 a.m. We plan to 
return to school just before the end of the day, where children can be collected as normal at 3.35 p.m. If 
there are any delays or changes, we will inform school and a text will be sent.  
 
Children will need to be in school uniform with sensible shoes, a waterproof coat and a backpack to carry 
their packed lunch and water bottle. We will not be visiting any shops so children will not need to bring 
any money with them. Your child will require a packed lunch for the day. If your child is entitled to a Free 
School Meal then a school packed lunch will be provided for them.   
 
The cost of the trip will be £16.00 per child. Although this is a voluntary contribution, please be aware 
that if there are insufficient funds received the trip may have to be cancelled. Please pay for this using 
your sQuid account which can be accessed at www.squidcard.com. 
 
Please click on the below Wollaton Hall Trip link to give consent for your child to attend then make 
payment for the workshop via your child’s sQuid account by Friday 6th October 2023: 
 

Wollaton Hall Trip 
 
We will be looking for some parent volunteers to support classes. If you are able to come along, please 
contact your child’s class teacher on ClassDojo.  
 
If there is an issue with payment, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher or the school 
office.  
 
Best wishes 
The Year 3/4 Team 
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